
From: Tatlow, Kate  

Sent: 28 July 2021 09:21 

To: Nick Baxter  

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2021/3081/L 

 

Good morning 
 
Thank you for your email of 27 July 2021 regarding the above application for listed 
building consent. On the basis of the information provided, we do not consider that it 
is necessary for this application to be notified to Historic England under the relevant 
statutory provisions, details of which are attached. 
 
If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or 
you have other reasons for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your 
request. If we do not hear from you within five working days we will assume this 
application should not have been sent to us. 
 
This response relates to designated heritage assets only. If the proposals meet the 
Greater London Archaeological Advisory Service’s published consultation criteria we 
recommend that you seek their view as specialist archaeological adviser to the local 
planning authority. 
 
The full GLAAS consultation criteria are on our webpage at the following link: 
https://www.historicengland.org.uk/services-skills/our-planning-services/greater-
london-archaeology-advisory-service/our-advice 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kate Tatlow 
Business Officer | London & South East Region 
Historic England | 4th floor, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London, EC4R 
2YA 
 
 

 

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
historicengland.org.uk/strategy. 
Follow us:  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram     Sign up to our newsletter      

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless 
specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy 
or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. 
We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information. 
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